
WESTERLO TOWN BOARD 

WORKSHOP OF 

TUESDAY, MAY 21, 2013 

 

The Westerlo Town Board held a workshop on Tue. May 21, 2013 in the Westerlo Town Hall 

located at 933 County Route 401, Westerlo.  The workshop was previously advertised in the Times 

Union newspaper, posted on the sign board and the Town’s website.  Supervisor Rapp opened the 

workshop at 7:00 PM. 

 

Attending were: Supervisor Richard H. Rapp 

   Councilman Anthony W. Sherman 

   Councilman Theodore S. Lounsbury III 

   Councilman William F. Bichteman Jr. 

 

Absent:   Councilman Alfred L. Field 

 

Also attending were Town Clerk Kathleen Spinnato, and Zoning Board of Appeals member John 

Sefcik. 

 Supervisor Rapp made a motion for the Town Board to enter into Executive Session for a 

personnel matter to interview applicants for a clerical position in the Supervisor’s office.  Councilman 

Bichteman seconded the motion and carried all present in favor.  The Supervisor informed those present 

this was the only matter, once completed with interviews the Board would return from Executive 

Session to close the workshop.  The Board entered into Executive Session at 7:02 PM. 

 The Town Board exited Executive Session at 9:10 PM.  Councilman Sherman made a motion to 

adjourn the workshop; Councilman Bichteman seconded the motion and carried all present in favor. 

 

         Respectfully Submitted, 

 

         Kathleen Spinnato 

 

 

           

   


